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Melodi Var Ongel will discuss the successes, challenges, and lessons of “United 

Harmonies,” her Davis Project for Peace, which brought together musicians from Turkey 

and Armenia in an effort to foster understanding between citizens of these historically 

divided nations.  Following Melodi’s presentation, Noelle Murphy, Director of Grants and 

Fellowships, will provide an overview of the Davis Projects for Peace grants and the 

application process.  
 

Students interested in confronting complex intercultural conflict, as well as students 
intending to propose projects for this year’s Davis Projects for Peace award, are 
encouraged to attend.                    

 


